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Dear Mr Naughton 

I refer to your emails to the Agency dated 9 May 2018 and 17 May 2018 refbsing 
consent to extend the appropriate period by which the EPA must issue a proposed 
determination. 

As previously stated the EPA is currently processing a high number of applications for 
industrial emission licences. We are working to process all applications as quickly as 
possible with the current resources available. Applications are being processed on a 
priority basis. Our decisions are made subject to completing all the required 
environmental assessments and the development of appropriate measures to ensure that 
licence conditions prevent pollution and ensure that best available techniques are 
applied. 

I can advise that your application is under assessment and it is planned to issue a 
decision as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

e$&& 
Dr Karen Creed 
Senior Inspector 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 




